
 

 

 

 

 

Notice Regarding Recording from July 14, 2020 Regular Meeting 

 
The recording from the July 14, 2020 regular meeting will be maintained in the records of the 
Ethics Commission.  In addition, the recording can be accessed by going to the following link: 

https://cityofhartford.webex.com/recordingservice/sites/cityofhartford/recording/playback/
98e42a7c98c74a349f9737b92e269c01 

After going to the link, you will be prompted to enter password wBJ7gh6K.   

A copy of the recording may also be requested by contacting counsel for the Commission at 
MIZEL001@hartford.gov.   
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